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No. J-MSA /Svy /10 /2018-19 Dated......23.08.2018

Most Important & Most Immediate
(By Speed Post)

The Surveyor General of India
C/o Surveyor General’s Office,

Dehradun (Uttarakhand)

[Kind attentions of S.G. Himself & D.S.G. Shri U.S. Prasad]
[Email No.: jem.ws.soi@gov.in]

Sub: Intimation of the changed date for the proposed Meeting with the Staff side of M.S.A well in
advance g

Ref: My letter No. J-MS/Svy/08/2018-19 dated 09/10-07-2018 to S.G. with copy to the COBs of MSA,
Sol sent by E-mail (copy enclosed for kind ready reference).

Sir,
Your kind attention is hereby drawn to the comtents of my important letter quoted under
reference wherein you were requested to kindly decide the changed date for your official meeting with
the staff side of MSA at the earliest and intimate the same to us well in advance but it is unfortunate that
vour good office (SGO) has not vet been able to get the things done, albeit the points from our side as
agenda-items were already submitted Yor you by our secretary General vide No. CHQ-13/MSA (2018)
dated 13™ June 2018 for discussion in the meeting since earlier scheduled to be held on 11" Juiy, 2018 at
11 am. A copy of the said letter of mine is enclosed for your kind ready reference and earliest necessary

action.

2, 1 re-iterate that instead of being cancelled the proposed meeting should/could have been deferred
or postponed till some further date. So it is wondered as to how the meeting was stated to be cancelled
when your official meeting was already held with the class III Service Association the recorded minutes
of which were duly circulated to all concerned. I fail to make out any cognizable reason as to why the
question of your firstever full-fledged official meeting with the Ministerials_had lost its importance &
dignity. :

3. As the present Surveyor General you are soon going to complete your first year in early

September 2018 and, as such, this is the high time for completing the cherished meeting with us without
any further delay. It is not unknown to the SGO Administration that our CEC meeting at Jabalpur

(M.P.) is going to be held on 25" & 26" September, 2018.

4. So, keeping in view all such things, I am to solicit the favour of your immediately deciding the
date for meeting with us and intimating the same well in advance in order to enable us to avoid
unnecessary reservation problems in trains. Any date in between 6™ to 7" September, 2018 or 11" to 12
September, 2018 will facilitate us. The jmmediate needful mav, therefore, kindly be done.

With Profound Regards,

Encl.: One letter dt. 09/10-07-18.

®Q
NBANERIEE) 7 08\
MEMBER, D.C. (J.C.M.)(MSA), SOI

Copy to: |The Secretary General, MSA & all other COBs of MSA for information.
Copy to: /All Branches of MSA, Sol for information.

(R Msals Wabske)




